
                GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                        Tuesday, March 3, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken 

   Mini Corn Dogs 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS: David Paulus  

 

 

 

1. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school on 

Friday, March 6th in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Rolfe. 

 

2. Dare to Dream will meet TODAY after school with Ms. Ramirez in Room 102A. See you 

there! 

 

3. Concessions will be available today at the Gurrie volleyball game.  Come cheer on your 

Gurrie tigers! 

 

4. Yearbook is approaching the final stages of getting the books together, and we need your 

help. We are meeting today and tomorrow after school in Doc Mac's room to finish 

gathering pictures and placing them in the yearbook. If you've ever wanted to be part of 

yearbook, now's your chance! Come on by to help us out until 4:00. We're also looking 

for pictures from YOU! If you have pictures on your phone from Gurrie activities, please 

come on by as well and we can download them. And please see Doc Mac if you have any 

questions. 

 

 


